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8/23/23
via US Malil, first class

Optum Pharmacy 700, LLC

19 Chapin RD BG D, STE D8
Pine Brook, NJ 07038

Attn: Christopher C Wilkes, PIC

re: Duplicate Label Request

This letter is to request a duplicate print of the label for prescription:
Rx 352561127

Metoprolol Tart 25 MG Tab

Dispensed 9/20/22

[ have posted a picture of the label on the Internet at:
https:/ /www.mkgappraisal.com/nj_03.jpg

If you stamp the duplicate label as a "copy" or "void", I have no problem
with that. Please mail the duplicate label to the same address the
prescription was sent:

Philip Rice
11268 E Linvale Dr
Aurora, CO 80014

It is my request that you have the duplicate label mailed to me no later
than Friday, September 1, 2023. I realize this is asking for a fast
response, and you have other things to do. But please do at least this
much:

Immediately (not later than September 1st) send me an email, to
acknowledge receipt of this letter. If you are unable to send my duplicate
label by 9/1/23, then make up your own deadline, and commit to that.
phil.rice@mkgappraisal.com

But please immediately send an email. Make an effort. Show me some
good faith. You can do this.
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I know that your pharmacy is not required to provide me with a duplicate
label, and not required to say why. I get that.

Having said that:

I suggest that it is in your best interest to at least send me an email. IfI
get no response at all, that would be a mistake.

Please do not attempt to call me on the telephone. Send me an email if
you would like to set up a telephone call.

=

Philip Rice
11268 E Linvale Dr
Aurora, CO 80014

phil.rice@mkgappraisal.com
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